
 

 

Program Deadline: 

 May 5th  
 

Open Studio/Mom’s 

Night Out: 

 May 15th  

 4:30-6:30  

 June 11th  

 5-7 p.m. 

 $5/child 
 

Early Registration: 

 May 21st 
 

No Classes:  

 May 30th 
 

Mandatory Recital 

Rehearsals: 

 June 14-17 
 

2016 Annual Recital: 

 June 18th 

Now looking for new members! 

Important Dates 

MAY NEWSLETTER 
 

Tuition 

The FINAL tuition payment is due.  A late fee of $15 will be assessed after the first week of classes. Tuition can be paid 

either by check, credit card (VISA, Master Card, Discover), Studio Dancers Fundraising Account or cash.  No adjustments 

will be made due to missed classes.  There is NO payment in June!! 
 

Program Book 

There is still time to place an ad in our annual recital program book.  You may use pictures purchased through Reflections,  

or you may use a picture of your own.  Digital copies can be sent to Michelle Pollak at Michelle@legacyofdance.net. 

 Deadline for all program ads/pictures is May 5, 2016. 
 

Recital Ticket Sales 

We will be holding a Pre-Sale for Recital Tickets beginning Monday, May 23rd at 5:00 p.m.  The Pre-Sale will be ONLINE 

ONLY.  In Studio sales will begin Monday, June 6-Thursday, June 9 and Monday, June 13th.  You may also purchase tickets 

with one of the Legacy of Dance Staff Members during rehearsals from June 14-17th.  To order online, go to our website and 

simply click on the “Recital Ticket” tab and follow the directions on the ticket website.  You will need to use a credit or debit 

card for all online ticket purchases.  If you plan to buy tickets with any Studio Dancers Funds, check or cash, you will need to 

purchase your tickets at the studio or during rehearsals.  For additional information, please take the time to read the separate 

email regarding all 2016 Recital Ticket Sales coming out closer to the start date. 
 

Recital Videos 

512 Designs will be videotaping the 2016 recital at both the 1:00 and 6:00 p.m. shows.  The cost to order a DVD for one 

show is $25 and if you order both shows, they are $45.  All correspondence can be done directly through 512 Designs by 

phone at 412-215-0653 or 412-487-1450, online at www.512Designs.com or by mailing the form located at the front desk.  

Representatives from 512 Designs will also be available the day of the recital located in the front lobby. 
 

Parent Volunteers 

We are in search of parent volunteers for the 2016 Annual Dance Recital.  If you are interested in helping out, please  

send an email to misserin@legacyofdance.net (please indicate 1 p.m. or 6 p.m. show)  All parent volunteers are  

required to remain in the dressing rooms or at their assigned position for the entirety of the recital.   

Thank you in advance for helping make this special day possible. 
 

Early Registration 

Legacy of Dance will be having an early registration this year on Saturday, May 21, 2016 from 10 a.m-2 p.m.  

at the studio.  Classes start to fill up quickly, so getting a jump on the new season will secure you a spot in the  

classes you would like for your students.   
 

Summer Classes: 

The Summer Classes schedule is ready and available to view on our website.  Hover on the “Classes” tab then click 

“Summer Classes” to check out  what classes are available for your dancers!! Click on the PDF registration form and 

bring it back to the studio by June 13th with your payment to be sure you will have a spot in the classes. 
 

Recital Dances: 

It is that time of year again and all of our teacher choreographers have begun working on dances for the 2016 annual recital.  

For ease of choreography and fairness to other dancers, it is important that you do your best to attend all classes.  You and 

your dancers should familiarize yourself with the name of the song for the routine as well as the choreography.  For your 

convenience, you may bring in a CD or flash drive or send an email to misserin@legacyofdance.net for copies of your recital 

music in order to practice at home.  Please make sure to note the dancer’s name(s) and classes you are requesting music for 

with the CD/flash drive or in the email.  Please allow a few days before pickup or return email.  Happy Dancing!!! 
 

Student Name Lists 

To assure proper spelling of all of our students’ names, please check at the desk with Miss Pat or Miss Jules to  

sign for any corrections that may be needed.  Please remember that the way you see the name on our list will be  

how it will be printed in the program book unless otherwise corrected.  Those wanting shortened or nick names  

for their child/children should write that on the correction line. 
 

Extra Tights 

We will be placing one more order for tights by the end of May.  If you are interested in an extra pair of tights for the recital, 

please see the front desk.  Deadline to order extra recital tights will be May 21st.  All tights must be paid in advance in order 

to have them placed on the order.  Cash, checks or Studio Dancer Funds will be accepted.  Sorry no credit/debit cards. 
 

Legacy Elite Dance Company 

Anyone interested in becoming a member of the Legacy Elite Dance Company, please send an email to  

misserin@legacyofdance.net with your child/children’s name and birthdates.  All students must be seven by June 1, 2017. 
 

Legacy of Dance Pre-Company 

Not sure if you are ready to join our Elite Dance Company, but are still interested in competitions?  Legacy of Dance is 

experimenting with a new idea for those students ages 9 and under, new to competition and ready for a new endeavor.  Please 

send an email to misserin@legacyofdance.net with your child/children’s name and birthdates if interested. 

 

Legacy Elite 


